
North Carolina 
Child Support Services 



2017 IRS On-Site Review

•November 14-16
•Counties visited:  Durham and Warren
•Preliminary findings looked good
→ One critical finding that must be resolved 
by February 2018

•Final report will be received by December 
31st



Multi-Factor Authentication

•IRS has reviewed

•Ticket is being submitted with the IRS for 
additional review before rolling it out to 
the counties



Background & Fingerprinting Checks

•Proposed changes to the North 
Carolina General Statute have 
been approved by both the FBI 
and SBI

•Set to be submitted to the 
legislature for May-July Session



Contact Information

Carla West

Child Support Services

Chief

(919) 855-4405

carla.west@dhhs.nc.gov
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